Ms. Sydney Ritchey-Burnett Principal

Dear Ms. Ritchey-Burnett:

How refreshing it was to see the news report on <u>TMZ</u> that the talented **Sasha Grey** was invited to read to the children at your school as part of the Read Across America program.

Sasha is a fine actress with many wonderful roles to her credit – including outstanding performances in adult movies. It is great to see that Emerson Elementary School did not deprive the first graders of the opportunity to hear Sasha read because of some preconceived stereotype resulting from her adult performances.

We have several exceptional actresses currently under contract with Vivid.com, the world's leading adult film studio. We suggest that you consider them for future readings. We think that your students would particularly enjoy hearing from **Chyna**, who had a career as a headliner in professional wrestling before she decided to perform in one of our movies. We also recommend **Allie Haze**, who has been recognized as Starlet of the Year by the X-Rated Critics Organization.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience and we'll coordinate scheduling to make our actresses available to you.

Sincerely,

Steven Hirsch

Founder/Co-Chairman

Vivid Entertainment



Vivid Entertainment, LLC

3599 Cahuenga Blvd. West 4th Floor Los Angeles, CA 90068

323 845 4557 | Phone 800 423 4227 | Toll Free 323 436 2006 | Fax